
We are really enjoying our 
story sack this half term The 
Wheels on the Bus. We have 

looked at books and used visuals 
to choose the action we are 
going to complete, children 

wiggling on the bus seems to be 
a favourite this week

Thank you for all the pictures 
of your children’s favourite 

places, they were lovely to see 
and we will be using them over 

the next couple of weeks

This week in Learning time we 
were thinking about towns and 

the different buildings in them. 
We used cars to drive along 
town maps, Velcro shapes to 
make houses and built houses 
for different characters with 
blocks. We also enjoyed some 

mark making colouring pictures 
of buildings on paper and also 
on the interactive whiteboard


